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              Minutes 

              Board of Selectmen 

                  Monday, February 7, 2011 

 
Selectmen Linda Saari, Clarence Farwell and Kevin Gorgoglione were present. 

 

Linda moved, seconded by Kevin to go into non public session under RSA 91-A: 3, II, (c).  Voted yes 

3-0. 
On returning to public session, Linda moved, seconded by Clarence to seal the minutes.  Voted yes 3-0. 

 

Energy Lighting 

Ernie Pistor and Sue Adams were present.  Ernie said he contacted Sue Adams to work with him as 

the town needs a coordinator with LighTec to get the energy lighting project done.  Sue said they met 

with Anne at PSNH and the contracts are not ready to sign at this time.  The Selectmen gave Sue their 

support to work on this project.  Clarence said he questioned over a year ago whether this project would 

actually happen.  Kevin moved, seconded by Clarence to have Sue Adams as the coordinator for the 

town with LighTec, TRC and PSNH and authorize her to sign any necessary paper work.  Voted yes 

3-0. 

 

Police 

Pat Cambray asked what’s going on with the police department and asked if the department is short 

handed.  Linda confirmed that Mike Kurland is on paid administrative leave.  She said Chief Quigley 

has worked with the union members on a new schedule which is helping cover the shifts.  Linda said she 

has confidence that Chief Quigley is taking care of things.  Jay Chrystal said everyone knew that 

Quigley would be a 37 hour per week employee before he was hired.  Sue Adams said this practice is 

not unusual.  Michelle Dowling asked about the DARE Program.  Linda said she would have to ask 

Chief Quigley about that. 

 

Non Public Session 

Linda moved, seconded by Kevin to go into non public session under RSA 91-A: 3, II, (c).  Voted yes 

3-0. 
On returning to public session, Linda moved, seconded by Clarence to seal the minutes.  Voted yes 3-0. 

 

Karate - Upper Town Hall 

Kevin questioned the mirrors that Karate wants to put on the back wall of the upper town hall.  The 

selectmen will go upstairs at the end of the meeting to look at the area. 
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Minutes 

Clarence moved, seconded by Kevin to approve the minutes of January 31
st
.  Voted yes 3-0. 

 
 

Gen. Business 

Approved warrants for payment. 

Meeting adjourned at 8 pm. 

Minutes submitted by Rena Duncklee. 

 

 

 
 

 
                        

 Linda A Saari      Clarence L. Farwell   Kevin J. Gorgoglione          

 

 

  
 

 


